
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPORTING KEEPING LONGSTANDING NEIGHBORHOODS INTACT 
 

 

WHEREAS, the Chatham County Board of Commissioners have received 

numerous comments from Chatham County residents of the Northwoods 

Neighborhood; and 

 

WHEREAS, the currently proposed route for the new Chatham Park Way would 

effectively divide the neighborhood and disrupt the rural character residents have 

enjoyed there; and 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, in response to these comments, the 

Chatham County Board of Commissioners supports keeping longstanding 

neighborhoods intact. As such, we respectfully request that the NC DOT take into 

consideration the impact of disrupting neighborhoods when planning routes for this 

and future roadway projects.   

 

Adopted, this the 15th day of March, 2021. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Mike Dasher, Chair 

Chatham County Board of Commissioners 
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